Brereton and Ravenhill Neighbourhood Area Consultation
Brereton and Ravenhill Parish Council applied to Cannock Chase Council for the land within the Parish boundary to be designated as a Neighbourhood Area.  The following information was provided to support the application and is available to view at www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/planningpolicy: 

· A map of the proposed Neighbourhood Area (The land within the red boundary marked Brereton and Ravenhill CP) 

· Letters of correspondence between the Parish and District Councils regarding the application process 

Cannock Chase Council undertook a 6 week consultation on the proposed designation from Friday 19th October until Friday 30th November 2012.  The application was publicised on the Council website and in the local area to allow people who live, work and run businesses in the area to make representations on the proposals.  There were no objections and seven responses received by the Council in support of the application.
At Cannock Chase Council Cabinet on Thursday 17th January 2013 Councillors accepted the recommendation to designate Brereton and Ravenhill Parish area as the Brereton and Ravenhill Neighbourhood Area.
For further information please go to www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/planningpolicy or telephone 01543 462621 and ask for Planning Policy.
